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Reply to: Battery Maritime Building
New York, NY 10004

February 7, 1979

Mr. Alan Benson
c/o SUPERB

304 Eshelman Hall
Berkeley, CA 94720

Dear Alan:

Thank you for sending me your materials on the 1979 Masters'
Open.

You seem to have had an excellent event, and I hope both the
USCF and PCA will learn from your initiative.

Cordially,

Gary HJ Sperling
President

cc: Jerome Hanken



